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ANNOUNCEMENT 

Reply to HCMC query 

In reply to a relevant query by the Hellenic Capital Market Commission (“HCMC”) 

dated 18.04.2017, concerning the invitation by “ALPHA GRISSIN S.A.” to an 

Extraordinary General Meeting of the shareholders on 05.05.2017 for the approval, 

among others, of all required procedures for the declaration of bankruptcy, MARFIN 

INVESTMENT GROUP HOLDINGS S.A. (“MIG”) hereby announces that the effect of 

the aforesaid developments is considered insignificant for the Group. 


